Jean Jewell

From: rharlocker@transtector.com

Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2010 4:36 AM

To: Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness
Subject: PUC Comment Form

A Comment from Reid Harlocker follows:

Case Number: AVU-E-10-01/AVU-G-10-01

Name: Reid Harlocker

Address: 1635 E Miles Ave

City: Hayden Lake

State: ID

Zip: 83835

Daytime Telephone: +12086614286

Contact E-Mail: rharlocker@transtector.com Name of Utility Company: Avista
Acknowledge: acknowledge

Please describe your comment briefly:

It’s wrong, considering the state of the economy it is absurd to grant this publicly traded,
for profit enterprise any increase. There is no question in my mind that the increases are
to offset their temporary cost of doing business. Generation costs fluctuate year to year,
that’s to be expected. Sustained cost increases that could harm the company understandably
require consideration, water flow is not a sustained impact on their cost to do business.

The Lancaster improvements are targeted, these will help them to improve delivery and to
service a larger customer base. Why should the public pay? I am appalled by this proposed
settlement, it is an arrogant breach of public trust. Next Winter, think about the people of
this state who are making the decision between heating their homes and feeding their
children, then think about how much money is paid to the board of directors of Avista
Corporation, the Commission should be ashamed.

Sincerely,
Reid Harlock

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/ipucl/ipuc.html
IP address is 98.145.91.100




